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Behrend
Carnival
Or Forgotten?
Because of the unseasonable

persistance of the "January

Thaw." or whatever it is that
is causing the snow to melt, the
SGA found it difficult to schedule
any Winter Carnival events. There
was no ice to skate on, and no
snow to ski on, Saturday, Jan-
uary 25, the proposed day of the
Carnival.

However. the 1964 Winter
Carnival dance, Snowbound, was
held Saturday, the 25th, even
with the obvious absence of any
snow. The highlight of the night

Winter
Forthcoming

was the crowning of Marlene Or-
Toff as the Behrend Winter Car-
nival Queen. Other candidates
for queen were Carol Brady
Donna Rondinelli, and Theresa
Totten. Bob Cook and Dean Lane
also received a few write-in
votes. But they were disqualified.

According to Bob Cook, SGA
president, there is a chance that
the Winter Carnival still may
be held, but this will depend on
the weather. He suggested that
students watch the bulletin boards
for . announcements concerning
these "impending" events

TWENTY - TWO
MAKE DEAN'S LIST

Twenty-two Behrend students
laid claim to the title of "true
scholars" last term by attaining

the status associated with making

the Dean's List. This distinction Cunningham,

is given to those who posted an
average of 3.50 or better. This
total consists of 11 students from
Erie. with the others from out of

Those Erieites so honored are
Richard E. Bilski, 3.73; Kenneth
P. Bredenberg, 3.60: Frederick M. Zahniser, (3.67) Wesleyville

Carol A. Bellini, (3.60) Pitts-
burgh; William J Conley, (4.00)

Titusville; Charles L. Croskey,
(3.73) Fredonia, Pa.; Kathleen

(3.90) Yonkers,
N.Y.; Margaret Domenico, (3.90)

Delmar, N.Y.: John E. McCall,
(3.55) Waterford; Robert E
Patalon, (3.83) Wattsburg; Al-
Berta M. Poland, (3 50) West-
field, N.Y.; Edward J. Szympruch,
(3.67) Oil City; and John C.

Winter at Behrend Campus...

Circle K
Conduct Clothing
Drive

"Many students are shocked to hear Jesse Stuart, one of the
nation's leading poets and a native of Tennessee, tell of children in
the American Southern Mountains who walk to school, barefoot in
the snow," said Dave Manning, Circle K president.

The Behrend Campus Circle K, to aid children through Save the
Children Federation's Donated Clothing Program in just such areas
as Jesse Stuart described, is readying headquarters for its local Do-
nated Clothing Collection Project. Collections will be made on Feb-
ruary 1, 1964, from 9 a.m. through 5 p.m.

On behalf of the Circle K, and their participation in this human-
itarian project. Manning urged residents to bundle up all good. wear-
able clothing no longer needed, such as sweaters, low-heeled shoes,
pants, dungarees, mittens, blankets, coats, dresses, skirts, and under-
wear. Nnot only children's clothing, but adult and infant apparel for
winter and summer is badly needed. It costs nothing . . . it does so
much.

Clothing should be brought to Erie Hall at the Behrend Campus
or, to arrange having donations picked up by Circle K members, call
TW 9-7472.

Friday, January 31, 1964

Cady, 3.55: John E. Courtney,

4.00; Richard R. Deutsch, 3.58;
Frank M Grabowski, 3.77; JoAnn
Guidrey, 4.00; Roger G. John-
son, 3.73; James F. Luschwitz,
3.55; Larry J. Petroff, 3.64; and
Denise E. Scovel, 3.70.

Among those from other areas
who were successful in their quest

for Dean's List honors were:
James B. Bates, (3.67) Girard;

Further enhancing the prestige
of this campus were another 54
students who attained the honor
roll with an average of 3.00
3.50. The members of the
NITTANY CUB wish to extend
their admiration and congratu-

lations to those students who
have brought honor both to them-
selves and their campus through
scholastic achievements

Branch Campus' Expansion Expected
By John Thompson

State College: The University's
14 Commonwealth campuses may
be expanded by 1980 to enroll as
many as 24,000 students nad offer
five-year baccalaureate and grad-
uate programs.

Kenneth L. Holderman, co-or-
dinator of Commonwealth cam-

puses told the Daily Collegian, Fri-
day, January 24, that the predic-
tion is based on anticipated Uni-
versity needs within the next 16
years.

Projected University enrollment
at that time is 49,000, with a max-
imum of 25,000 at University Park.
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